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October 12, 1*

Ms. Betty S. Vincent
P.O. Box 605
Brownsville, KY 42210

Dear Ms. Vincent:

I am responding to your undated letter, addressed to Mr. Roger Hannah,
Public Affairs Officer of our Region II office. You requested, among
other things, to be added to our "service list for documents concerning
TVA."

The Commission has made provisions for members of the public to obtain
various forms of information. The enclosed "Citizen's Guide to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission" (NUREG/BR-0010, Rev. 2), gives the needed
information. Of special note are the local public document rooms (LPDRs)
located near each nuclear plant, which are the Commission's primary
vehicle for disseminating documents to the public. For example, the LPDR
for the Sequoyah and Watts Bar Nuclear Plants is Chattanooga-Hamilton
County Library, 1001 Broad Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee. You may
obtain TVA documents by visiting the LPDR, or by contacting our LPDR
staff at 1-800-638-8081.

Considering the availability of documents through numerous means, as well
as the quantity of paper, and the clerical resources heeded to comply
with your request, we have determined that it is not practical to add
your name to the TVA mail distribution, of which there are four lists,
covering nine TVA nuclear units.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 1-800-368-5642,
extension 1451 or you may contact me by internet: pst@nrc.gov.
pst@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,
Original signed by
Peter S.Tam, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate II-3
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor
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I further request that you add me to your servioe list for
documents concerning TVA.

I understand that I can request this information by mail or
by fax number 404-331-7023

Thank you very much.
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Sincerely:
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Roger D. Hannah, APR
Public Affairs Officer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conniesion
101 Narietta St. N. W. Suite 2900
Atlanta, Ga. 30323

Dear Mr. Hannah:

This is to request a copy of

NRG INGSPNTION REPORT NO 50-390/95-47 and 50/391/95-47

and

NRC IN8PECTIQN RXPORT NOS. B0-390/95- 50 and 50-391/95-50.


